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tJliuofu all ~en h~ tlyese Jreseuts 
Philip J. Longstreth, unmarried, IO- r:>{.p-7/-Wo-oo~ 

/2 b'-FS ~ fUJ 
of . Muskingum County, State of Ohio, for ualuable consideration paid, grant 

with gtm.@ra.l wa.rrttnty eou@nt1nts, to Richard E. Ro11 hon &nd Cheryl S. Ro11 hon 

whose tax mailing address is 

the following real property: 

Situated in the State of Ohio, County of Muskingum, Township of 
Cass. 

Being a part of Lot 37 in Adams First Subdivision in Quarter 
Township 1, Township 3, Range 8 bounded and described as follows: 

Commencing at the Northwest Corner of Lot 1 in George Adams 
Subdivision as recorded in Plat Book 2, Page 6; thence no~ 77 
degrees 09 minutes west 50 feet to a point; thence south~ 12. 
degrees 51 minutes west 2606.48 feet to a point on the west line 
of the railroad and the centerline of Bottom Road; thence north 
37 degrees 19 minutes west 260 feet to a point; thence continuing 
along said centerline north 38 degrees 08 minutes west 81.32 feet 
to a point in said road and the true place of beginning of the 
premises herein intended to be described; thence leaving said 
road south 51 degrees 52 minutes west 220 feet to an iron pin; 
thence north 38 degrees 08 minutes west 120 feet to an iron-pin; 
thence north 51 degrees 52 minutes east 220 feet to a point in 
the center of Bottom Road; thence along the center of said road 
south 38 degrees 08 minutes east 120 feet to the true place of 
beginning, containing sixty-one hundredths (0.61) acres more or 
less. 

Subject to the easements of Bottom Roa<k 

This description written from a survey""fJ;IC}:LCQRYr Dinan, 
Registered Surveyor #5451, February 2, NOT·RECQRDABLE 
Being Auditor's Parcel No. 10-10-08-71-46-000 

* * * * 
END OF DESCRIPTION 
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